No Rep For Mini Stocks
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Attention Mini Stockers,

During the Stock Car meeting at the track Bobby Carrick was appointed as class rep for the
Mini Stock class, as no one came forward for this position. At this time Bobby would like to
step down from being the class rep.

The track will be representing the Mini Stock class until February, when this class will have to
mandatorily choose 3 class reps.

Please contact us at (808) 782-7432 if you have any concerns or questions.

Mahalo.




